
 

                                          Respect                      Excellence                  Friendship 

Ugborough Primary School 
Ugborough 
Ivybridge 
Devon PL21 0NG 
Telephone 01752 892489 
Email admin@ugborough-
primary.devon.sch.uk  

 

Friday Flyer 1st Dec 2023 

Dear parents & carers, 

 

What an exciting week the children had with the snowy day at 

Ugborough school. Thank you for managing to get your chil-

dren in where possible, and it was great  to see so many chil-

dren able to get in and have fun at the school disco. 

Many thanks to the wonderful PTA and all the helpers involved 

who made this fantastic event possible. We really appreciate 

everything they do. 

We are coming close to the end of term and have lots of excit-

ing things planned and prepared for the children to participate 

in. Please see the Dates for your Diary at the end of this news-

letter, this  is where any updates will appear. 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs French 

 

 

 

 



 

                                          Respect                      Excellence                  Friendship 

Star of The Week 

 Hillhead: Meredith 

 Ennaton: Ishbel 

 Dunwell:  Jack 

 Ladywell: Henry 

 Venn: Rosie 

 Earlscombe:  Marlie 

The weather is turning really cold now, 

so please send your child to school in a 

warm coat, with a hat, scarf and gloves. 

Please put their name inside to enable 

us to return to the rightful owner. 

Flapjack Fridays 

If your child would like to join in with get-

ting a Friday Flapjack treat for the Spring 

Term, please pay the £3.30 fee via 

School Gateway asap and by the  2nd 

January. This will then 

be closed and will not 

be reopened. 

Christmas Shop 

Friday 8th December 

Please send your children in to school with their mon-

ey in a named purse and  with a carrier bag to bring 

their purchases home in. You may want to give them a 

list of people they will be buying gifts for. 

Thank you! 

 

Christmas Jumper Mufti  

7th December 2023 

For Save The Children 

Please donate  via School Gateway. 
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Ugborough Primary School Carol Concerts 

 

Foundation & KS1 

For this years nativity/carol concert, we would like to invite the children to wear their choice of nativity costume 
from the list below. There is no need to let us know your choice as we want the children to be comfortable and 
for you to be able to source costumes easily.  
 
Additionally, we have a small selection of costumes available to rent, for a small contribution to the PTA, 
please let us know if you require one. 
 
Please send costumes into school by Tuesday 12

th
 December in a named bag so that we can ensure every-

one has something to wear on the day. In addition to their costumes, they will need plenty of warm layers to 
put on underneath their costumes as the church gets pretty chilly! Please pop these into the same bag as their 
costume. 
 
Costumes to choose from: 

 Mary or Jospeh 

 Donkey 

 Shepherd or sheep 

 Angel 

 Wise man or woman (king or queen) 

 Camel 

 Star 

 Innkeeper 
 
KS 2 
 
(years 3,4,5,&6) are to wear Christmas jumpers with their school uniform to our Christmas nativity/carol con-
cert on the 14th & 15th of December. 
 
If your child does not have a Christmas jumper, please wear school uniform. On both days, please send their 
Christmas jumpers into school in their school bags so they remain clean.  
 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

Parish Carol Service 16th December 

 

On Saturday 16th December at 4.30pm  

 

Please come along to the annual Ugborough Parish Carol Service at St Peter's Church Ugborough. The chil-

dren from school have been asked to perform a couple of  Christmas songs within this service. If you are able 

to come along with your child and enjoy the Carol Service this would be great. If your child is happy to sing as 

well, please let Mrs French or Mrs Godfrey know, and we will look forward to seeing you there on the day. 

There will be no need for extra practises because we will be singing songs which the children have recently 

sung as part of our school performances. It will another opportunity to celebrate at this festive time of year!   

Thank you for your support.   
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Please check your child’s hair regularly and treat 

as required. Wash bedding, coats, hats, brushes 

and combs etc.  

Check your own hair and other family members. 

Please support us in dealing with this issue. 
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Date Event 

Weds 6th Dec 
Christmas Lunch (wear school uniform with a Christ-

mas jumper) 

Thurs 7th Dec 
National Christmas Jumper Day mufti for Save The 

Children (contributions via School Gateway please) 

Fri 8th Dec 
PTA Christmas Shop at St Peter’s Church. Send your 

child in with money and a carrier bag. 

Thurs 14th Dec  
Christmas Concert in St Peter’s Church 4.00pm 

Fri 15th Dec 
Christmas Concert in St Peter’s Church 09.30am 

Mon 18th Dec 
Pantomime in school 

Weds 20th Dec—

2nd Jan 2024 inc 

Christmas Holiday 

Weds 3rd Jan 2024 First Day Back Spring Term 

Mon 12th—19th inc 

Feb 

Half Term 

Tue 20th Feb First Day Back 

Fri 29th Mar—12th 

Apr Inc 

Easter Holiday 

Mon 15th April First Day Back Summer Term 

May 6th Bank Holiday—School Closed 

Mon 13th—Fri 17th 
Grenville House residential week for our year 4’s. 

May Mon 20th— Fri 

24th 

DTC residential week for our year 6’s 

Mon 27th—Fri 31st 

May 

Half Term 

Mon 3rd June First Day Back 

Mon 24th June—

Tues 25th June 

Dittisham residential for our year 5’s 

Weds 17th July—

Thurs 18th July 

East Soar residential for our year 3’s 

 

Fri 19th July 2024 Last Day of Term 


